6JSC/ALA/7/ACOC response
August 21, 2012

Page1lof1
To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Revision of RDA 2.12.8 and 2.12.16, regarding recording ISSNs

ACOC thanks ALA and PCC for this proposal and adds its support.

ACOC notes that allowing the ISSN for series to be taken from any source aligns the instruction
applying to series to the instruction for resources themselves, and is useful for identification.



